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COVID-19 Statement March 16, 2020

On March 13, 2020 the United States Government declared a National Emergency concerning the Novel Coronavirus Diseases (COVID-19) outbreak.  Even before this declaration, as a leading supplier of food ingredients, Sweetener Supply Corp. had already begun taking measures to protect the health of our employees and prevent possible disruption of our supply chain.  These steps include:

All SSC employee air travel will be restricted to essential functions, which are time sensitive, require a physical presence and are necessary for ongoing business operations.  All air travel is subject to Executive Team approval.

Likewise, visitor meetings at Sweetener Supply facilities will also be limited to those which are time sensitive, necessary for ongoing business operations and require a physical presence. 

We have postponed/cancelled all large meetings/gatherings in the near term.    

Employees are encouraged to use electronic meetings (Microsoft Teams, Go to Meetings etc.) in lieu of in-person gatherings where feasible.  

Employees have received instructions on CDC guidance for preventing COVID-19 exposure/spread.

Employees are encouraged to practice “social distancing” wherever possible and avoid close contact (handshakes).

Anyone who is ill (fever, cough, shortness of breath, respiratory symptoms) or have family in their homes exhibiting any symptoms of respiratory illness will be excluded from company facilities.

Extra cleaning & sanitation of all common spaces, offices, restrooms has been contracted.

We have evaluated our supply chain, identified potential issues and implemented mitigation strategies based on origin/supplier source.

Although we don’t know how long the impact of COVID-19 outbreak will endure, we will stay vigilant and continue taking precautions to protect the health of our employees.
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